
Dr  Dragan  Gasic  resigns  as
International  Administrator
of RTRS
The  High  Representative,  Wolfgang  Petritsch,  and  the
International Administrator of RTRS, Dragan Gasic, are of the
opinion that the time has come for the start of a new phase in
the restructuring of RTRS.

After fundamental changes made to RTRS in the last two and a
half years, the broadcaster should now prepare intensively for
its  important  role  within  the  framework  of  the  Public
Broadcasting System (PBS). The High Representative intends to
put in charge an enlarged supervisory team in order to achieve
these  objectives.  Following  this  initiative  of  the  High
Representative, Dragan Gasic has, therefore, resigned from his
office.
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